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Summer 1 Newsletter 

2022 - 2023 

 

 

This term our book is… 

 
 

Welcome 

Welcome back everyone, we hope you have all had a lovely Easter 

break! This term’s topic is ‘Swords and Sandals’, and we will be 

exploring life in a castle! For your information, we will be splitting the 

class into 2 for Forest school this term, so they will be going out 

every other week. We will let you know when it is your child’s week.   

  

  

  

Key Class information 
 

Wednesday – P.E. – please send your child in with 
a spare t-shirt and shorts/joggers and trainers to 

change into.  
 

Thursday pm – Forest school – please send in 
waterproof outdoor clothing and footwear when it 

is your child’s week.  

 
 

 

Curriculum 
 

In our Communication and Language lessons we 
will be reading our sensory story, ‘The Castle the 

King Built’ and learning about adding adjectives to 
our writing to make it more interesting.   

 
In our Cognition and Learning Numeracy lessons, 
we are moving onto learning about another very 

important life skill - time! 
  

During our Cognition and Learning Science lessons, 
we will be looking at properties and changes of 

materials.  
 

In our PSHE lessons this term, our focus is on 
feelings; as we learn how to recognise and 

manage our own emotions.  
 

For P.E. this term, our topic is ‘Striking and 

Fielding’.  

 

 

 
Keeping in touch 

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child.  We will 

check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update.  Don’t forget to add any home 

experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home. 

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment or for general enquiries please email: 

willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk  

 

 

 

Whole School Diary Dates 

 
01/05/2023 Bank Holiday 
05/05/2023 King’s Coronation School Event 
08/05/2023 Bank Holiday 
26/05/2023 End of Term 
05/06/2023 Start of Term 

 
Please send £1.50 a week or £9 for the term in a 
named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients 
for food lessons. 
 

Daffodil Class Staff 
 

                  

          Amy        Laura          Nic         Josie       Jasmine         Hannah 
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